ELKHORN PUBLIC SCHOOLS STAFF 
“GET ON THE BUS” WITH THE FOUNDATION
Elkhorn, NE: Thursday, September 12, 2013
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Picture caption:  Mr. Sidders, Westridge Elementary School; Mr. Tomjack, Elkhorn Middle School; and Mr. Radicia, Elkhorn High School, showing their support for the Foundation’s “Get on the Bus” TEAM campaign, which encourages employee contributions to Foundation programs.

Elkhorn Public Schools staff donated a record-breaking $29,000 to the Elkhorn Public Schools Foundation through its annual TEAM (Together Everyone Adds More) Campaign this fall.  

Staff members who participate in the campaign have the option to direct their contributions to the Foundation’s Classroom Grant Program, Teacher Tuition Reimbursement Program, or to where it is needed most.  Donations from employees have nearly doubled in the last two years.

“Employees at each school throughout the district have truly embraced the mission of the Foundation and our ‘Get on the Bus’ theme.  The support and generosity of all our staff truly reflects the community spirit here in Elkhorn and how much they care about the success of our students,” expressed Stacey Falk.   

“Our staff has continuously showed support for the Foundation, and this year was no exception,” said Superintendent Steve Baker.  “I’m proud to have such a generous and supportive group of people working in our schools.”

“The Elkhorn Public Schools Foundation does such a wonderful job supporting our teachers and students that giving to the TEAM campaign is an easy decision.  We are honored to be part of the Elkhorn school district and we are blessed to have the support of such a great Foundation,” stated Mike Tomjack, Elkhorn Middle School Principal.

Westridge Elementary, Elkhorn Middle School, and Elkhorn High School achieved the highest average donation goal and won treats from the Foundation each quarter.  Christy Murcek from Manchester Elementary won a Husker ticket drawing.  All participants in the Foundation’s TEAM Campaign were treated to a casual day and popcorn snack.  
Many of the donations are used to help fund classroom grant requests.  Approximately $130,000 of additional technology, activities and programs are being implemented through the Foundation’s Classroom Grant Program in the schools this year.  The Foundation is actively seeking support for this program.  Classroom grant recipients, outstanding educators, community volunteers and mentors will be recognized at the Foundation’s upcoming Hall of Fame Reception, which will be held on Sunday, October 13th, at Elkhorn South High School.  If you would like more information about the Classroom Grant Program or the Hall of Fame Reception, please contact the Foundation at 402.289.1727 or visit us online at elkhornfoundation.org.
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